
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie 

Date: 7/14/2023 

Re: Affirmation of Hiring of Executive Director, Brian Tomisser 

This item to affirm the hiring of Brian Tomisser as Executive Director. Brian’s official in-office 
start date is September 7th. Prior to then he will be working on getting up to speed on District 
activities, processes and projects, and most importantly, will be helping at the triathlon! Brian 
will not be at this board meeting, but plans to attend the August board meeting online. Brian 
will be available on a very limited basis remotely until September, his email is 
director@swparks.org. 


